
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Saturday, October 6, 2018 4:55 AM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 P.M. and Regular Meeting - 
7:00 P.M.) 
 

  

New eComment for City Council Meeting (Closed 
Session - 6:00 P.M. and Regular Meeting - 7:00 
P.M.)  

Laurie Cartwright submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 P.M. and Regular Meeting - 7:00 P.M.) 

Item: 6a) REPORT 18-0616 CONSIDERATION OF ALTERNATIVE LOCATIONS FOR THE 
GREENBELT INFILTRATION PROJECT (Environmental Analyst Kristy Morris) 

eComment: I stand with my neighbors condemning the pending location of the Green Belt 
Infiltration Project, especially when there are more suitable alternate locations. To put a project 
such as this in the middle of a densely packed residential neighborhood where the only access is 
narrow streets will be a huge mistake, one that will be impossible to reverse once it has started. I 
strongly urge the City Council to carefully consider the tremendous impact this will have on the 
city as a whole and actively seek a location with less of an impact on residents, business 
owners, and the environment.  
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